
AIR ANALYSIS, LLC POLICY FOR CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) 

 

Dear Valued Clients, 

It is the intention of Air Analysis, LLC to comply with all Federal, State and Municipal regulations 
currently mandated in response to the Coronavirus Pandemic.  On Monday, March 23, 2020, Air 
Analysis, LLC received confirmation from the State of Pennsylvania, that our business is within a 
“life-sustaining business sector that contributes to the health and safety of Pennsylvania”, and requires 
no exemption or waiver to continue operations.   
Our commitment to the safety and well-being of employees and Client’s is paramount, and we will 
continue to monitor and follow the recommended guidelines for maintaining safe work practices that 
are presently in place or amended in the future.  Although our business operations will continue, our 
office will be staffed on the most limited basis possible needed to deliver the services required and 
expected by our Client’s.   
Air Analysis, LLC does not expect any disruption in providing test reports or deliverables to our 
Client’s.  Our current laboratory services remain available for providing sample analysis.  Field work 
is expected to continue, while following all social distancing and other mitigation measures established 
by the Department of Health and Centers for Disease Control.  Furthermore, our test team will follow 
any and all specific policies established by our Client’s at their facility’s for limiting the spread of 
COVID-19. 
Air Analysis, LLC will continue to monitor the evolving situation and follow all recommended or 
required safety measures in dealing with the Coronavirus.  It is our intention to provide our services 
and support to all clientele, and ask that you contact us with any questions or concerns you may have 
regarding currently scheduled projects or future compliance deadlines.  Although flexibility may be 
needed in doing so, we are committed to meeting everyone’s needs. 

Be safe and stay healthy! 
 
Stephen Schell 
Member 
Air Analysis, LLC 
 


